
Friday 31st January 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Mental Health Week - My Voice Matters – we will be working with the children on 
how they need to speak out, stay safe and look after themselves. 

 

Numbers Day – 7th February We are asking pupils and staff to wear an item of 
clothing with a number on it and make a donation. This could be a favourite sports 
top or cap, add a birthday badge or why not get more creative and design a unique t-
shirt, hat or even become a human-sized calculator! 

 

Phonics and Reading - we are focusing on our phonics and also reading across the 
school. 

Reading is the key to all of the subjects in school and is a life skill. Please encourage 
and support your child to read – particularly the children in KS2. 

 

Fruit at break. Children can bring a fruit snack at break. 

 

Attendance this week is 93.64% and for the half term is 92.37% 

 

We break up on the 14th February. 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 
 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 


